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LTC Update: 

• Complaint Form—Revised 

Complaint Form—Revised 

The Indiana Department of Health (IDOH) has released a revised, online complaint form. 
Consumers can use the form to make complaints about care provided at any Indiana health care 
facility. This form is not intended for use by health care facilities to report incidents to IDOH; 
facilities should continue reporting incidents through the Gateway Incident Reporting System. 

Consumer Complaint Form 

 

  
 

 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA1MjEuNDA5MjIxODEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3JlZGNhcC5pc2RoLmluLmdvdi9zdXJ2ZXlzLz9zPURDWEZGTE1QUEUifQ.r7L8q_DK64O0LwKKxsrOdpAxQo0i6V2q7Xbm3FguTEo/s/1439130268/br/106803844515-l

